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To whom it may concern, I write to object to the Brooklands Farm Development.  
I object to the increase of traffic which will certainly be increased by more houses and families, as well as raise the 
risk of accidents.  
I object to the exhaustion of NHS and other related organisations when they can't cope with the current population.  
I object to the school overpopulation, when I am currently a year 10 attending The Whitstable School which is 
already over populated and struggles to accommodate students and the resources needed for running a school.  
I object to the sewage produced from housing being pumped into the sea. 
I object to more flooding along streets which creates traffic when the sewage system can't handle the amount of 
houses currently.  
I object to minimal countryside in Whitstable being traded in for streets and houses.  
I object to the loss of endangered wildlife living where the development may be built.  
I object to the increase of noise, light, air and physical pollution from the development.  
I object to the loss of water from extra housing.  
I object to the hosepipe bans being caused by the excessive and necessary use of water.  
I object to the loss of agricultural land and resources being destroyed there when houses are built. 
Lydia Oliver, age   
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